
Tree Statement for Planning application at 18 Highfield Avenue, Ringwood BH24 1RH  

(our ref : P686) 

 

Date : 08/01/2021 

 

There or no trees or hedges on the above referenced property or on adjoining properties 

which are within falling distance of your proposed development 

 

No trees or hedges need to be removed or pruned in order to carry out the proposal 


